CENTENNIAL POST 209
THE AMERICAN LECION

SEPTEMBER 1996

Membership renewals have continued teo
come in, and we have gotten quite a few
new members recently. We need all who
have not sent renewals in to send them
ASAP to qualify for the free Early Bird
dinner.

Our trip to Fort ILyon on September 7
leaves the Post Home about 7:00 A.M.
If you have useable items, such as
clothing, shoes, magazines, video
movies, bring them to the Post or give
me a call and we will get them picked
up so we can take them down to our
fellow veterans at Foxrt ILyon. They
need them.

I have estimated, with the help of the
Clerk and Recorders office, that if the
Murphy initiative passes, and when the
Post Home is completed, that our tab
would be about §$8,000 per year. This
law would be disastrous and would be
the end to some non-profit organiza-

tions. BE SURE YOU VOTE °NO” oN THIS
INITIATIVE IN NOVEMBER.

I know that we are always talking about
three things in our Newsletter and at
our meetings...Bingo, Membership and
Voting. There is a reason. Bingo -
the budget approved at the last meeting
is $113,015.00. All but $23,000 of
this income comes from Bingo. Without
this income we could not operate or
provide programs for Veterans and
Children and Youth. Membership -
without membership, we would be less
effective in efforts in the House and
Senate in preserving your benefits and
rights. Voting - one example is stated
above regarding voting. Voting is one
of our basic rights. By voting, we
control our own destiny.

The membership meeting will be
September 19. It will be at the DAV
Post, cormer of Peterson Road and
Palmer Park Blvd. We will meet at 7:00

Don'r Ler Thar P.M. We will
MEMBER GET AWAY. not have a
ASK THEMI Potluck dinner

this month. We
would like to
have each

of you show up
for the
meeting. Bring
a friend who is eligible for

membership.

September 15 there will be a memorial
dedicated in Cripple Creek f£for POW-
MIA’s at the City Park at 12:00 P.M.
Plan to attend.
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Judge Advocate Wally a big hand for
woxrking so hard
mowing the weeds on
the Post Home
property. Francis
Reddington prepared
the horseshoe pits

and provided the embe £ 1997 It
cover. Jeff New was We now have 168 m ¥8 To¥ :

in charge of food, etc. Thanks s appears the remewals may be slowing

we a 9= gu¥s, down some. If you want to get on board
ppreciate you. : - )

for the Early Bird dinner, then send in

those renewals.

We had a very poor turn-out at our

August meeting. It was my pleasure to i11 be attendi
welcome Alice Hayman who became a Three from our Post wi iy

member. Her husband is also a new Post National Convention in Salt Lake City,

member and we welcome them both. 30 Aug - 4 September. We hope to bring
back lots of news for you.

I hope, with the busy summer season
about over, you will attend our
meetings. Your four officexs are doing
their best but we need your
participation. It is extremely hard on
us because we think no one else cares
if we sink or swim. We need your
partieipation.

Our next meeting will be September 19.
I hope, with summer winding down, you
will be able to attend. We need your
support to keep going.

P2, G 1.800-424-FLAG

% Alliance, Inc.

September 4 - Executive Meeting - 6:30

P.M.

Saluting those who
make America
work.

September 19 - Regular Meeting - 7:00
P.M.

September 28 - Fall Conference at Post
5 - 2:00 P.M. All attend and meet the
new Department officers.

October 17 -~ District Visitation - 7:00
P.M. - Mark your calendar.




